SO-000FS

TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

Sy
e ¥
I
Ak

460 J&iies Roﬁ%ﬁson?@kway
Nashville; Tennesgge 37243-0505

March 30, 2010

ATTN: Aaron Webb, VP, Legal Affairs
Electric Power Board of Chattanooga

10 West M. L. King Boulevard
Chattanooga, TN 37422

RE:  Application for State-issued Certificate of Franchise Authority

Dear Mr. Webb:

On March 23, 2010, the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (“TRA”) received your
application on behalf of Electric Power Board of Chattanooga for a state-issued certificate of
franchise authority pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 7-59-301, ef seg., also known as the
Competitive Cable and Video Services Act (the “CCVSA”™).

Upon review, it has been determined that the application complies with the statutory
requirements of the CCVSA and is therefore complete. Further action will be taken on the
application as delineated within the CCVSA. Should you have any questions or concerns in this
matter, please contact me at (615) 741-2904 x208 or address listed above. Thank you for your
interest and cooperation.

Sincerest Regards,

‘\Mqu b\%
Monique Brazelton
Consumer Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael J. Stewart, Chambliss, Bahner, & Stophel, P.C.

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-8953
www.state tn.us/tra




